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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

DATE: Monday, December 7, 2020 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE SUPREME COURT OF THE NAVAJO 

NATION 

 

The Navajo Nation Supreme Court is operating from an alternate facility from December 8 through 

December 10, 2020. The Court will continue to perform essential services. 

The Supreme Court will not be taking telephone calls during this short period.  The Supreme Court 

can be contacted by email at nnsupremecourt@navajo-nsn.gov. Telephone messages left at the Supreme 

Court phone number at (928) 871-6763 will not be checked until December 11, 2020. 

The preferred method of filing is by email to nnsupremecourt@navajo-nsn.gov. Email filings will be 

by date and time received.  Filings may also be sent by USPS Mail at P.O. Box 520, Window Rock, AZ 

86515. Litigants are strongly encouraged to mail by certified return receipt when mailed. The Supreme 

Court will accept filings by fax at (928) 871-7016. Faxed filings will be by date and time 

received.  Litigants are strongly encouraged to keep a copy of the transmittal sheet when faxing. 

When sending documents by fax or mail, please email the Supreme Court at nnsupremecourt@navajo-

nsn.gov to confirm that documents have been received. 

For emails, the Navajo Nation uses a sender verification system designed to eliminate spam, bulk and 

malicious emails. If you email the Court from a non-Navajo Nation email address, please make sure to 

verify your email address by following the instructions sent back to you by email. This will allow for 

your email to go through to the intended recipient.  

To pay fees, mail a money order payable to the “Navajo Nation” to: Supreme Court, P. O. Box 

520, Window Rock, AZ 86515.  Include contact information. All fees mailed will be processed as 

received on the postmarked date. 

The Judicial Branch reminds the public that there are a limited number of staff working in order to 

prevent the spread of COVID-19 and asks for patience during this time as the Court continues to offer 

essential services during the public health emergency. For the latest information and announcements, 

please visit www.navajocourts.org. 
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